From:

Sent: 28 November 2018 14:27

To: Dempsey, Matthew

Subject: Re: Planning consultation - 2018/4107/P at 30 Denning Road, London. NW3 15U
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Matthew,

Many thanks for forwarding this application to me. As a backstop, I receive all of the Camden alerts
for the area so I was aware of the proposal.

The Forum has no objections.

Janine

From: Dempsey, Matthew <Matthew.Dempsey@Camden.gov.uk>

Sent: Wed, 28 Nov 2018 12:28
Subject: Planning consultation - 2018/4107/P at 30 Denning Road, London. NW3 1SU

Dear Hampstead Neighbourhood forum,
I am writing to alert you to a planning application | am dealing with within ‘your patch’.

Firstly; please accept my apologies as | neglected to consult you at the time of
registration. Please note, | have now just sent the formal consultation request.

Ref: 2018/4107/P at 30 Denning Road, London. NW3 1SU.

For: “Installation of doubled glazed timber framed sash windows to match existing configuration.”
| would like to inform you | have made a recommendation to approve this application and was
asking for a senior colleague to sign this off under delegated powers. They have alerted me to my
oversight in not consulting you, and so; | am writing to see if you would be able to give any

comment you may have asap.

| do not believe the application is contentious, but would like to ensure your views are included
should you wish to comment.

Apologies for the late e-mail. | would be grateful for any response you may have. This issue is
my fault and not that of the applicant.

Should you wish to discuss this at all, please contact me? Thank you.

Kind regards,



Matthew

Matthew Dempsey
Planning Technician

Development Management
Regeneration and Planning

London Borough of Camden

Telephone: 0207 974 3862
Web: camden.gov.uk

5 Pancras Square
London N1C 4AG
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